
 
Friday 23rd July 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
It has been a fitting end to the year as the children have enjoyed taking part in a 
variety of activities. The children have taken part in water fights, activity afternoons, 
leaver assemblies, sports days, graduations, movie afternoons and everyone in school 
has enjoyed an ice cream treat today. This week we have also celebrated the results 
of our Year 6 class. They leave us this year having recorded the best ever results at 
The Rookeries in terms of progress and attainment. The children have worked 
incredibly hard all year and thoroughly deserve their achievements. 
 
As I have mentioned in previous communications, I look forward to September when I 
hope we will be able to resume more normal school routine. Please make sure you 
refer to the letter that was sent out yesterday as it contains useful information about 
September and be aware I will communicate any further messages over the summer if 
required. 
 
I hope you and your families enjoy a well-deserved summer and I look forward to 
welcoming you back in September. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kind regards 
 
Richard Grogan 
Headteacher  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
Star of the Week Certificates  
 

Class Star of the Week  

Nursery The Whole of Nursery  

Reception The Whole Class  

Class 1 The Whole Class 

Class 1/2 Poppy H  

Class 2 Molly B  

Class 3 The Whole Class 

Class 3/4 Reuben W 

Class 4 The Whole Class  

Class 5 Laila S  

Class 6 Cora T  

 
Dates for your Diary  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Attendance 

 
          

                                          

Attendance this week   Attendance this year 
                                                            overall – 94.9%               overall – 97.22%  
 

Friday 23rd July School breaks up for Summer 

Monday 6th September  School Closed – Inset Day 

Tuesday 7th September School Closed – Inset Day 

Wednesday 8th September  School Open – Year 1 - 6 

Monday 13th September  Reception first day back 

Class   
Attendance   
This Week  

Attendance  
This Year  

Nursery    94%    96.3%  

Reception    97.5%                             98.7%    

Year 1    93%    96.9%  

Year 1/2    N/A    97.6%  

Year 2    92.4%    98.2%  

Year 3    96.0%    96.9%  

Year 3/4    94.6%    97.4%  

Year 4    97%    97.1%  

Year 5    N/A    96.2%  

Year 6    96.7%    97.6%  



 
 
Summer fun to keep you amused..... 

 
Rookeries School has signed up to the Wakefield School Explorer competition. I have attached the leafle
t explaining what to do but basically, parents download the app to their phone and using GPS go explori
ng in the 17 parks in Wakefield. The games follow a treasure hunt or quiz format with animated charact
ers ( a bit like Pokemon Go!). You can follow clear trails which will tell you all about things as you pass th
em and some even have an audio trail to listen to. 
Answering questions and walking gains you points which are added to our school running total. The mor
e points you collect the more The Rookeries climbs the leader board. Schools with the most points may 
win things for the school in September. 
So not only do you keep everyone amused, get fit, you also help out The Rookeries. It's a win win. 
So please read the attached leaflet, download the love exploring app and have fun this holiday!!! 
 
 
Please see below the link to two websites, with some of the things on during the summer holidays for     
children in the Wakefield district. 
Some of the days/activities are free but some have a cost to them so please check first. 

 
https://wakefield.mumbler.co.uk/school-holidays/holiday-care-fun-clubs/ 
 
https://all4kidsuk.com/holiday-clubs-and-courses-childrens/west-yorkshire/pontefract 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://wakefield.mumbler.co.uk/school-holidays/holiday-care-fun-clubs/
https://all4kidsuk.com/holiday-clubs-and-courses-childrens/west-yorkshire/pontefract


 
 



 
 



 

 
 

       
                                        
Useful Contacts 
 
Useful well-being and mental health information: 
  

For children and young people: 
WF- I-CAN 
https://wf-i-can.co.uk/ 
 
Young Minds 
https://youngminds.org.uk/ 
 
CAMHS Single point of access 
01977 735865 
https://www.southwestyorkshire.nhs.uk/services/camhs-wakefield 

 
Childline has an advice and support section with British Sign Language and ways to contact childline.  

Deaf zone | Childline 

  

 
 

https://youngminds.org.uk/
https://www.southwestyorkshire.nhs.uk/services/camhs-wakefield
https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/deaf-zone/


 
For Adults: 
https://www.wakefield.gov.uk/health-care-and-advice/public-health/mental-health-
wellbeing/mental-health-support 
 
Mind 
https://www.mind.org.uk/ 
 Turning Point Talking Therapies 

01924 234860 

https://www.wakefield.gov.uk/health-care-and-advice/public-health/mental-health-
wellbeing/mental-health-support 

 
School Uniform Stockists 
Our School Uniform stockists are both still operating and orders can be made for school wear, book 
bags and PE kits. 
Signature Retail, Ropergate, Pontefract 
Signature Retail are operating a click and collect system as well as accepting orders online through their 
website www.signatureretail.co.uk 
 
If you would like to make a purchase via phone, please telephone 01977 600324.  Payments can be 
made over the phone and items can be collected at certain times. 
 
Better and Bright Schoolwear 
Better and Bright Schoolwear are currently taking orders through their website: 
www.betterandbrightschoolwear.co.uk 
 
Alternatively, you may purchase items by calling 07486 140776 or 07837 078981 
 
 

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support 

https://www.mind.org.uk/
https://talking.turning-point.co.uk/
https://www.wakefield.gov.uk/health-care-and-advice/public-health/mental-health-wellbeing/mental-health-support
https://www.wakefield.gov.uk/health-care-and-advice/public-health/mental-health-wellbeing/mental-health-support
http://www.signatureretail.co.uk/
http://www.betterandbrightschoolwear.co.uk/

